[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF 6-18-2019
PRESENT:  Richard Bell, Mike Denatale, Antonio Ingenito, Sara Knickerbocker, 
Justin Cooper – Director and Hunter Brandt - Assistant Director

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
REC HOURS FOR END OF SUMMER: Mr. Cooper proposed shortening the hours that the Rec is open for the last two weeks of the season. It would help ease staffing concerns (fair week, staff returning to school, etc.) and many times the amount of people who frequent the Rec during those times dwindles. There is also no land program or swim lessons at that time. He would consider doing full hours for Labor Day weekend though, if it could be staffed. He would be sure to inform the community well in advance about the change in hours.
FALL SOCCER: Mr. Cooper will be getting in touch with Mr. John Blackburn about the spring soccer season as well as having Mr. Blackburn attend the next meeting to begin preparing for the fall season. 
COMMUNITY DAY: Mr. Denatale confirmed there will be baseball games for community day. The Commission also discussed the events for the day and the Rec and Haunted Fortress booths.
MEETING DAY: To better suit the needs to the Director and Commission members, it has been decided to move the Rec Commission meetings to the second Tuesday of each month. 
OLD/ONGOING BUSINESS
OPENING DAY: It has been finalized that opening day will be June 28th. This is due to staffing concerns. 
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 

